CITY COUNCIL
< NOTICE OF
[ PUBLIC HEARING CONTINUANCE

“INC. 1874

Notice is hereby given that the Public Hearing for Consideration to approve the Avoca Orchards
Development Agreement held at the regular City Council meeting on July 23, 2024, has been
continued to August 27, 2024, 6:00 pm, Wheatland Community Center, 101 C Street, Wheatland,
Ca.

The agenda for this meeting will be posted and distributed at a later time.

July 24, 2024
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Lisa J. Thomason, City Clerk




